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February 9, 1972

hocket No. 50-133

Dr. Chester P, Sless
Chaiman, Advisory Committee

.~ on Reactor Safeguards
U, S. Atomic Ernergy Commission

Washington, D. C. 20545
Dear Dr. Siess:

copiles of the following are transmitted for the

Sixteen
Committee's

information:

1. TWY from Paciiic Cas & Il2e¢tric Company dated Janwary 31, 1272,
advising of the status of the additionsl geologlc {nvestigation
under way at the Humboldt Bay Power Plant.

2. Letter from Pacifiic Cas and CElectric Company dated January 31,
1972, confirming the above TWXi.

3. Letter from Pacific cas and Flectric Company Jated Tebruary 1,
1972, reporting a shift in the set peint of the condenser low
vacuum reactor trip sensors at the Humboldt Bay Unit No. 3.

Sincerely,

Donald J, “Skovholt
Assistant Director

for Reactor Operations
Division of Reactor Licensing

Enclosures:
As stated
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